
RHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING     September 19, 2016
                                         
Officers Attendance: 
Kris Denevan                President                   Collin Moriarty      Vice President 
Lisa Lohr                  Treasurer                  Kristi Irsfeld        Secretary  
Laura Raeder               Assistant Principal 
Activity Attendance: 

Activity Representative Name 

Band Kris Smith, Kristi Irsfeld 

Baseball Judy Aldrich, Sharon Grove 

Boys Bowling Tina Lippert 

Boys Basketball Carrie West, Pat Waltman 

Boys Golf Pat Waltman, Lori Bunkers 

Boys Soccer Alice Peters, Michele Cork, Lisa Mix 

Boys Tennis Paula McGowan 

Cheerleaders-Competitive S. Pierret, Michelle Krier, B. Karberg, Tina Ward 

Cheerleaders- Sideline S. Pierret 

Chorus Michele Cork, Lisa Bjorneberg 

Dance- Competitive Kathy Ragels, Michele Krier, Dorinda Rogers 

Dance-Teddies Michelle Krier, Kathy Ragels 

Debate Lora Moriarty, Tina Hawkins 

Drama/Theatre Jodi Boerema, Becky Hanzen 

Football Janet Jahn 

Girls Basketball Pat Waltman, Deb Giblin, Karla Kalb 

Girls Golf Tami Josephson, Janae Poppens, Gerrad LaBue, Pat Waltman 

Girls Soccer Kelle Hansen, Kristi Irsfeld, Pat Waltman, John Weiland, Doug Ericson 

Girls Tennis Terry Grove, Val Ronning 

Gymnastics Michele Cork, Cindy Haiar 

Oral Interp Ann Leyda, Virginia Colgan 



Orchestra Collin Moriarty 

Quiz Bowl Tina Hawkins 

Softball GAME- no reps in attendance 

Student Council Dorinda Rogers, Jodi Latza 

Volleyball Kathy Ragels, Michele Jensen 

Weightlifting 
 

XC/Track and Field Lori Bierwagen, Jodi Ketcham, Matt Howard 

Wrestling Lisa Lohr, Tiffany Kortan 

Girls Bowling Valerie Ronning 

President Bowl Rich Brenneman 

 

1)     Call to order 

2)     Welcome & Introductions  
 Collin Moriarty- VP 
 Kristi Irsfeld- Secretary 
 Lisa Lohr- Treasurer 
 Lori Bierwagen- Celebration Chair 
 Carrie West- Social Committee Chair 
 Communications- Corinne Lee 
 Membership Chair- Lisa Schultz 

3)     Review and approve August minutes 
 Tina Hawkins- first 
 Matt Howard- second 
 moved 

4)     Treasurer report 
 Lots going in and out 
 Memberships still coming in 
 Report presented 

5)     Principal report 
 Dr. Raeder- nothing to report 

6)     Activities Director report- none 

7)     Old Business 

a.     Web Store update 
 Was open for a few weeks- 

                                                              i.      86 items, $2680 (roughly $220 raised) 
                                                            ii.      Yard signs, Sanford, Get N Go, Metal yard signs- $100 

 Get N Go going to sponsor Booster Club with shirts as giveaways. 
 Sanford offered $500 toward school sponsored events. 
 Metal yard signs- donated $100 back to Boosters from sales. 

                                                           iii.      We Are Roosevelt t-shirts for sale- close at 8am 9/20 



 Michele Jensen and Student Council organized the distribution- 
purchased shirts for the whole school. Booster club gave $5000 
toward shirts, and TC Referee’s donated the other $5000 for this 
to happen. 

b.     SF Half Marathon water stop 
 Boys Golf, Girls Basketball, Cheer, XC, Orchestra all ran water stops.  Each group 

received $150 for the volunteer efforts. 

c.     Photo wall 
 Jodi Boerma organized- will be up next week. 

d.     President’s Bowl Committee Update                                          Rich Brenneman 

 Thank you to all who helped- it was awesome. 
 Famous Dave’s was a great deal for $5- already said they are coming back next 

year. 
 RHS volunteer efforts were AWESOME!!  We had every slot filled and everyone 

signed up came and worked. 
 50/50 raffle- generated about $2800 
 $19,000 worth of tickets sold from Roosevelt 
 RHS takes over the first of October for next year. 
 Looking to meet our goal, maybe a little more than last year. 
 November 19-20- Basketball Tournament 

o Committee meeting tomorrow night. 
o President Bowl website has the tourney info already. 

 Already working on 5K 
o Moving from Friday night to Saturday morning. 
o Have more things planned. 
o Mayor Huether will have a ‘Mayor Run’ where he runs with some kids. 
o Two 5Ks? One for younger kids and one for older? 
o June 10? 
o Color run suggested 

 End of March- President Showcase- an effort to provide a stage for fine arts, 
music ensembles, etc… 

 Next year, September 9 at 7:00. 
 Every $7 ticket, $5 to Booster Clubs, $2 to district. Tickets sold that night- all the 

money goes to the district. 
 Incentives really helped this year. 

 

8)     New Business 

a.     Booster Club Spirit Committee Update                                             Collin Moriarty 
 Rough Rider Nation is being driven by students and is an effort to promote RHS 

students to attend activities 
 Last Friday, we had Meet the Riders at the football game. 

o 300 packs with photos were handed out, Bingo cards- popcorn passes, golden 
tickets- 5 kids got to go to the breakdown after the game with the coach, end of 
the game, they got autographs. 

 Meet the Riders and Rough Rider Nation at Sherman Park tonight for softball. 
 Tomorrow night, Meet the Riders at both soccer games. 
 Rough Rider Nation at volleyball tomorrow night. 
 Meet the Riders at volleyball October 4. 



 Meet the Riders/RR Nation on October 1 for Cheer. 
 RR Nation on October 13 for XC. 
 Received thank yous from RHS teachers for We are Roosevelt shirts with pictures. 
 Dance did some face painting at Kids, Inc. prior to the football game on Friday. 

 

b.     Communication                                                                                  Corinne Lee 
                                                              i.      Twitter followers & Facebook likes-send to Corinne at 605-310-1295 

 599 on Twitter 
 403 on Facebook 
 If you haven’t ‘liked’ us on these two social media avenues, please 

do so! 

 

c.     Membership Committee                                                                      Kris for Lisa Schultz 
                                                              i.      Membership update 

 Surpassed numbers from last year 
 At 230 members this year, so far. 

o $27,045        217 
o $27,335        230 

 

d.     Social Committee                                                                                 Carrie West 
                                                              i.      Bull Moose Party Update 

 September 9- 50+ people there- room was full! 
 October 7- Homecoming- Tailgating 
 November 5- TC Referee 
 December 9 at Sandbar 

 

e.     Celebration Committee                                                                       Lori Bierwagen 
 Need 2-3 people to help lead the committee next year.  Contact Kris if you are 

interested. 

 

f.        Fundraising opportunities                                                                        Kris Denevan 
                                                              i.       Raffle advice 

 Weekend stay in the Cities 
 Kris will connect the Powerlifting parent with Lora Moriarty  

                                                            ii.       Sky Zone 
 Set up a date- Tuesday or Thursday evening 

o Can earn 10% back pretax from 3-8 that night 
o Guarantee 50 people, get 25% back 

9)     Activity Rep reports- online submission 
 
Bull Moose Club- Social Committee- Carrie West 
 
Activity Report: The Booster Club Members voted at the last meeting on possible options to name our 
Social Club gatherings.  The most popular options with ties to Teddy Roosevelt in order of votes were the 
Bull Moose Club and the Big Stick Club, along with the Riders Club. 
 
We had our first Bull Moose Club social event on Friday, September 9 at Shenanigan's following the 
football game versus Lincoln.  This was the first organized gathering since Booster Club members voted 
on naming the event and the turnout was much better than the date scheduled before school started.  I 



would estimate there were about 50-60 people in attendance.  We would like to thank the Booster Club 
for providing the nacho bar! 
 
The next scheduled dates are as follows: 
October 7    Tailgate at Homecoming game vs Brandon Valley 
November 5 TC's Referee 
December 9  Sand Bar 
 
We are going to start looking at setting up new dates beginning in January and will include Beef O'Brady's 
in the locations along with Shenanigan's, TC's Referee and Sand Bar. 
 

Boys Basketball- Carrie West 
 
Activity Report: The boys have resumed Open Gym with workouts on Mondays in September from 6:00 
- 7:30 am and weight training on Monday and Wednesday afternoons from 4:15 - 5:00.   
 
Coach Begeman submitted a request for funds to purchase basketballs and a new basketball rack for the 
storage room.  The request was approved by the finance committee.  
 
The Boys Basketball Committee is working to identify important dates set for the season.  See below: 
 
November 28-December 1   Tryouts 
November 28-December 9   FanCloth Spirit Wear fundraiser 
December 5   Potluck Banquet for players and families 
December 7   Pictures 
December 10  First game vs Lincoln  
February 18 Senior Night 
April 10   Awards Night and Potluck Banquet 
 
We are looking to start a senior leadership program where senior players are assigned a group of 
underclassmen to mentor throughout the season.  They will provide leadership both on and off the 
court.  In addition, There will be a team building activity again this year once teams are set.  
 
The Coaching Staff for the season is now set: 
Head Coach   Mitch Begeman 
J/V Coach   Luke Hanneman 
Sophomore Coach Buckmiller 
Freshman Coach   Trey Walter 
 
To see a current calendar for boys basketball go to: 
www.rhsriderboysbasketball.com  
 
Go Riders! 
 

Band- Kristi Irsfeld 
 
Activity Report: Marching Band debuted their show at the game on Friday night, ‘Letters to the End of 
the World,’ based on a book by the same name. They had their first competition in Marshall at the Pursuit 
of Excellence, on Saturday. They earned: 
-First place! 
In addition, they received the following : 

http://www.rhsriderboysbasketball.com/


-Outstanding Commanders (Drum Majors) 
-Outstanding Concert Percussion, Music Effect, and General Effect 
 
This upcoming Saturday they will compete in Luverne at 3:00 and in Brandon at 9:45 p.m. 
 
October 1- Festival of Bands in Sioux Falls 
October 8- Youth in Music Championships in Minneapolis 
October 15- Quad State/Mid Iowa Band Championships in Vermillion and Ankeny, Iowa 
October 20-23- Bands of America in St. Louis, Missouri 
November 3- Indoor Marching Concert at RHS 
 

Boys Soccer- Michele Cork 
 
Activity Report: The season is in full swing and the boys are working hard and preparing for the last few 
games and getting ready for the playoffs. RR Nation was a great kickoff to our season and we are 
preparing for a Meet the Riders event tomorrow.  
 

Wrestling- Lisa Lohr 
 
Activity Report:.Wrestling team tailgating as a group during Presidents Bowl. 6:30am runs & open mat 
after school has started. 
 

Volleyball- Kathy Ragels 
 
Activity Report: The Rider Volleyball season is off a great start with their impressive record of 8 wins and 
2 loses.  They finished 18th (out of 32 teams) in the Marshall, MN Tournament this past weekend.  The 
girls are practicing and playing hard to prepare for the rest of what will be a great season.  This coming 
Tuesday, September 20th, is the volleyball RR Nation Night where we will be taking on the Harrisburg 
Tigers.  We are looking forward to a large crowd and an awesome game!  Come out and support our 
Lady Riders! 
 

Competitive Cheer- Michelle Krier 
 
Activity Report: Competitive Cheer is doing great in their 2016 competitive season. They have placed 
first in all competitions to date.  At the same time we have some injured athletes so being able to still put 
a great routine on the floor, hit it, and get first has been very difficult for the team but has definitely made 
them stronger as they continue to win.  We are hoping for quick recoveries on the injuries to have a full 
team again as all are needed to put up all of the difficult stunting that is in their routine.   
 
Competitive cheer hopes to continue to progress and perfect their routine in the next several competitions 
and at State, October 22 in Aberdeen. 
 
Roosevelt is actually hosting a competition at the Pentagon this season plus has other competitions in 
Sioux Falls and we are really hoping on support from the Booster and RHS to have a lot of people 
cheering on our team at the upcoming local events!  
 

Competitive Dance- Michelle Krier 
 



Activity Report: Dance is doing great in their 2016 competitive season.  They have had a great showing 
and placement in all competitions so far.  Competitive Dance has also had the opportunity to perform at 
many home football games. 
 
Competitive Dance hopes to continue to progress and perfect their routines in the next several 
competitions and at State. 
 
Roosevelt is actually hosting a competition at the Pentagon this season plus has other competitions in 
Sioux Falls and we are really hoping on support from the Booster and RHS to have a lot of people 
cheering on our team at the upcoming local events! 
 

Sideline Cheer- Michelle Krier 
 
Activity Report:  Right now all squads have been busy practicing.  Football is well under way and doing 
great. They have enjoyed the large student sections that support football.  We would like to see that 
enthusiasm continue in to the basketball season as well.  We appreciate all booster is doing to get more 
students, fans, and future Riders to events.  All squads enjoy representing their school on the sidelines of 
these sports. 
 

Teddy's dance- Michelle Krier 
 
Activity Report:  Teddy's dance is currently off season.  Many members are also on competitive dance 
or cheer and are busy in the middle of that season pushing hard to have great placements as they deliver 
on the floor.  Teddy's will get going as the basketball season gets closer and do performance dance at 
events such as boys and girls basketball games. 
 

Girls Golf- Pat Waltman 
 
Activity Report: Off season. Coach is looking at getting some training opportunities together for the girls 
to get in practice over the winter. Have been participating in fund raising events and planning some future 
fundraising events prior to the start of the season this spring. Looking at reaching out to players and 
families that are new to RHS so that we can meet well before the start of the season so we are ready to 
go when spring arrives. 
 

Girls Basketball- No report 
 
Activity Report:  
 

Girls Tennis- Terry Grove 
 
Activity Report: The girls tennis team has shown great improvement in the past few weeks on what has 
been a challenging year. The team lost 4 of the top six players from last year. Because of this many of 
our players are having to play competition much higher than they normally would. They are gaining great 
experience playing at the varsity level and have been extremely competitive with the teams we have 
played. Our lineup consists of two 8th graders, two sophomores,one junior and one senior.  
 



With such a young team and inexperience we will be requesting a special allocation from booster club for 
equipment that will help our players become better tennis players. This equipment was stolen from our 
tennis shack at Kuehn Park several years ago and it is time to replace the stolen items. 
 
The new equipment will be used for the Boys team as well.  
 
Starting September 19 our players have two matches on Monday, two matches on Tuesday a match on 
Thursday and a multiple match tournament on Friday. Hopefully we can get through this extensive 
schedule without injury. 
 
Thanks and Go Riders!!  
 

Student council- Michele Jensen 
 
Activity Report: Student Council members have been assisting the spirit committee in spreading our 
Rider Pride.  They hosted a tailgating party before the RR Nation football game on Sept. 9, and are 
gearing up for softball and volleyball next week.  Homecoming preparations are in full swing, and we will 
reveal the theme at a morning assembly on Monday, Sept. 26, as well as announce our royalty 
court.  Homecoming week is Oct. 3-7, with coronation and talent show on Monday, October 3, at 7 PM in 
the auditorium.  We are also looking forward to assisting with the Quinn Pesicka memorial scholarship 
event at Thunder Road on Saturday, Sept. 24.  We are Roosevelt!  We are One! 
 

Weightlifting- Billy Solberg 
 
Activity Report: Will be working on a fundraiser for equipment 
 

Baseball- Judy Aldrich 
 
Activity Report: We will have preliminary sign-up meetings within the next couple weeks.  We also have 
a lot of kids participating in fall baseball including a handful of them traveling to Des Moines this weekend 
for a showcase tournament. 
 

Girls Soccer- Kristi Irsfeld 
 
Activity Report: We have a home game/Senior Night/Meet the Riders tomorrow night, Tuesday, 
September 20, at Howard Wood Field. The Riders finished the season ranked 6th with an overall record 
of 7-3-2. Playoffs begin Tuesday, September 27, vs. Brookings at 5:00 p.m. at Howard Wood Field. The 
next game would be in Pierre on Saturday, October 1. JV finished the year 4-6. Go Riders! 
 

Boys Golf- Kim Erickson 
 
Activity Report: Boys golf is off to a good start.  We've had  6 or so meets, and just keep improving each 
time. The boys enjoyed having some students out to support them at Prairie Green.  Thanks to the Spirit 
Committee for putting that together. 
Friday at the Mitchell Invitational we tied for 2nd with 18 teams playing.   
Some of the Varsity players purchased new golf bags with their names stitched on them and the new 
logo.  They look great and the boys love them.   



We have 1 more round of the city meets and a metro conference meet next week before we look ahead 
to State in Aberdeen on Oct. 3-4.   
Our end of the year banquet is scheduled for Oct. 10 
 

Debate- Lora Moriarty 
 
Activity Report: The debate team is in the thick of pre-season preparation--working on research, giving 
practice speeches, recruiting new members, and preparing fundraising events!  The debate season kicks 
off on November 5th with the first tournament of the year taking place at Roosevelt! 
 
Drama- Becky Hanzen 
 
Activity Report: Rehearsals have begun for the fall play, CHARLEY'S AUNT.  The play is a brilliantly 
written British farce that the students are enjoying bringing to the stage. The fun-filled performances are 
Oct. 13-15 in the RHS Little Theatre. 
 
Chorus- Mike Brenna 
 
Activity Report: Both Show Choirs successfully completed their choreography retreats in the latter half of 
August.  A chicken dinner fundraiser and "parent preview" was held on Sat Aug 27th to showcase what 
they have learned so far. 
 
Concert Choir held their SD ALL-State Chorus auditions on Sept 14th. 
 
Executive Chamber will perform at RHS Homecoming Talent Show on Oct 3rd. 
 
Concert Choir will be performing with the SD Chorale on Oct 8th - venue TBD. 
 
Concert Choir Performance with Derek Amato - Orpheum Theatre on Oct 14th. 
 

Softball- Chris Koltz 
 
Activity Report: In Season.  Varsity Riders are 16-0 right now.  Ranked #1 by the coaches poll.  Playing 
doubleheaders this week; Mitchell tonight, OG on Tuesday and possibly a makeup with Brandon on 
Thursday. 
 
JV State Tournament is set for September 23-24th at Sherman Park.  JV are 15-0-1.  Actual games times 
are to be determined.     
 
Riders participating in Hunger Action Month.  We are sponsoring a food drive "Strikeout hunger" at 
Sherman Park on Monday/Tuesday September 19th/20th.  Lisa Schultz is the point of contact. 
 
09/17/16 Sr. Lexi Koltz received Argus Leader Sports Athlete of the Week for a perfect game thrown 
against Brookings. 
 

Orchestra- Collin Moriarty 
 



Activity Report:  The orchestra program welcomes Katie Blunck as a part-time assistant to the program. 
Having an assistant will make everything in the orchestra world run more smoothly and Help target the 
low strings and high strings better with the 2 director's split skillsets. 
 
NOTEWORTHY ACCOMPLISHMENTS: 
The elementary school recruitment tour was a great start for the Chamber Orchestra. For this year's 4th 
grade presentation portion, the Roosevelt Chamber Orchestra played a few tunes and talked about what 
their favorite parts about being in orchestra and specifically about what makes the instrument they play so 
cool. The teachers involved said that the 4th grade students were SO EXCITED to try out the instruments 
and get started playing. They couldn't stop raving about what a difference it made to have the high school 
students visit.  There were 18 high school students who visited 3 different schools and played for over 
400 elementary students. This was a major outreach for the program. They will hopefullyplay the tour 
every year!!  
The orchestra students also volunteered at the Sioux Falls marathon. They were in charge of about a 5-
block portion of the marathon. The students had a great time cheering and playing for the runners, and 
did some bonding as well. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS/VOLUNTEER NEEDS: Our next major event is preparing for All-State Orchestra 
auditions on Oct 13. The students are busy practicing away and the teachers are working on the logistics 
of being the Sioux Falls audition site. We do need adult proctors for the terms testing room (about 8am-
5pm on October 13). Please contact Kate Matthews or Katie Blunck if you would be willing to 
contribute/volunteer your time on the 13th. 
 

Track- Lori Bierwagen 
 
Activity Report: Out of season. 
 

XC- Lori Bierwagen 
 
Activity Report: We just finished up the half way point in the season.  We've got two regular season 
meets left for the varsity, then conference and state.  JV has 3 meets left to their season.  We are 
continuing to try and get healthy and just keep plugging away at running our best on the 22nd of Oct. in 
Huron at the State Meet. 
 
Football- Jeff Hoekstra 
 
Activity Report: Varsity Games: 
RHS vs. Aberdeen Central, win 27 to 7 
RHS vs. O'Gorman, win 35 to 10 
RHS vs. Lincoln, win 49 to 7 
RHS vs. Harrisburg, win 41 to 21 
 
Junior Varsity Games: 
RHS vs. O'Gorman, win 28 to 26 
RHS vs. Lincoln, win 39 to 16 
RHS vs. Watertown, Loss 30 to 13 
 
Freshman Games: 
RHS vs. Lincoln, loss 39 to 0 
RHS vs. O'Gorman, loss 38 to 0 
RHS vs. Washington, loss 12 to 0 
 



Rider Nation night: Friday, September 9th. GREAT crowd! Probably biggest of the year.  
 
Future Riders and Meet the players night: Friday, September 16th. Went over great. Great to see kids 
getting involved. They really enjoys the autograph session after the games. Lots of happy faces.  
 
Pre game meals and snacks still ongoing. The boys love it and many volunteers helping out.  
 
Gymnastics- Lori Warne 
 
Activity Report: The gymnastics team initial sign up was Monday, September 12 and the girls have 
began working out at open gyms 1-2 days a week at Power & Grace Gymnastics.  A Christmas Wreath 
fundraiser is planned for October 3 - 19.  Practices begin on Monday, October 31st after school. 
 
Boys and Girls Bowling- Tina Lippert 
 
Activity Report: Our bowling season will be underway in October with our tryouts being held at 
Sport Bowl the week of Oct 17 and out program beginning in November. We are excited to have 
a strong returning Girls team and excited to see what new students will join our other teams this 
year.  If you know a bowler please let us know so they find out about our tryouts. We have 
Varsity and Jr Varsity and start with players where they are at. We are also in the middle of 
creating our Bowling web site that will be linked in November. The site will contain bowling 
records from the beginning of RHS Bowling which started in 2003! 
 
Oral Interp- Virginia Colgan 
 
Activity Report: RHS Oral Interp Team is preparing for their season.  The first competition is on 

Saturday, October 8th at RHS. The public is welcome to attend. 
We are also having a fundraising event at the Pizza Ranch on 41st St on Wednesday, September 
28th.  Please encourage RR Nation to join us there. 
 

Boys Tennis- Tom Barr 
 
Activity Report: Boys tennis is currently out of season, however, several of the boys have been busy 
playing junior USTA tournaments on their own as well as practicing and taking individual lessons. Boys 
tennis is joining the girls tennis team in requesting funds for two ball machines.  These would be very 
beneficial in helping to make practices more efficient. The machines would be heavily used and would be 
greatly appreciated. 

10) DRAWING FOR $25 SHENANIGANS GIFT CARD WINNER 
 Sherri Otta- won last time- drew again for: Kelle Hansen 

 

      11)Featured Activities –   

a.     Comp Cheer- Nissen 
 Girls incredibly busy right now. 

o Many overlap to all three- competitive cheer, sideline cheer, and competitive 
dance. 

 Four competitions so far, won all of them. 
 State competition will be in Aberdeen on October 22 

o Hoping for a fan bus. 
 RR Nation has been a great thing to get people involved. 
 How is competitive different from sideline cheer? 



o Competitive has 25 girls on the team- compete. 
 2 minute, 30 second routine- cheer and dance 

o Sideline is for each sport- usually a smaller team. 
 Football and basketball 

 12 girls on football this year- had to get special permission for that 
many 

 Basketball has a team for boys and girls, as well as a freshman and JV 
team. 

 Booster money was used for: 
o pants, jackets- layers. Sideline needs to outfit 55 girls total. 
o Lettering on uniforms. 
o Ipod sound system 
o Signs 
o Competitive money was used last year toward choreography 
o Saving the money this year- looking to get a sound system for the gymnastics 

room, including mounted speakers- everyone who uses the room would benefit. 
 Parent let them know how awesome they were at the President Bowl Cheer Clinic. 

b.     Comp Dance- Sherman 
 Traveling to Huron tomorrow. 
 12 freshman this year- you would not know it. 
 4 different squads- 3 will go to State 
 Hosting our first ever RHS Invite- October 1 

o A dozen teams from around the state are already signed up 
o Will be at the Pentagon 
o Any suggestions to get students in, as their passes don’t work, would be 

appreciated. 
 Served at the westside Banquet 
 They painted faces before the game last Friday night. 
 October 10 at the Pentagon for a competition, with the rest ‘away’ competitions. 

c.     Chorus- Starks-Holcomb 
 58 in Executive Suite 
 Theme is Ghosts- some graverobbers leave a mausoleum door open and ghosts escape 

their tomb.  
 Called Happily Ever Afterlife 
 Performed a song from their show- Thriller 
 Will compete in SD, NE, IA, MN this year. 
 Event we host is one of the largest competition we will attend this year. 

o 4th year of hosting 
o January 28 

 19 high school teams will compete. 
 Middle school competition will run in the morning. 

 Show Choir are athletes on stage. A race that takes 15 minutes of nonstop running is 
what it’s equivalent to. 

 First competition is in Bloomington. 
 Host once, and compete five times this season. 
 The students at Roosevelt by far are the best! 

 
New Business- 

 Gerrad Labue is the new Girls Golf Coach- excited to start working with the team! 
 Homecoming the week of October 3-7 



o Theme is under lock and key! 
o Game is at 8 p.m. 
o Rider Fest will be held right after school, instead of after the game. 
o Wristbands get you into Talent Show, Pizza Feed tickets, and Rider Fest 

 $13/wristband 
o Pulled pork sandwiches for students that night 
o Possible location for tailgating at ATI across the street. 

 Senior Class Party- relies on concessions 
o Looking for Winter sports to sign up to help now, and have Fall help during 

Winter. 
o Do not have to be senior parents to volunteer. 
o Please pass Sign Up Genius on to friends and other parents when you receive 

them. 
 Girls Tennis State Tournament during Homecoming week. 
 Eat at Pizza Ranch September 28- Oral Interp 
 Boys Golf State Golf in Aberdeen starting October 3 

 

12)Future Booster Club Meetings 

a.     October 17th  - Library 

b.     November 21st – Little Theater 

c.     December 19th – Little Theater 

13)  Adjourn 
 Lora Moriarty- first 
 Matt Howard- seconded 

 
**General members in attendance: Sheri Otta, Corinne Lee, Lori Warne, Belinda Cordell, 
Chrissy Duwell, Nancy Thompson, Jason Thompson, Craig Peters, Denita Kovaleski, Lisa 
Carlson, Anita Brenneman, Tom Barr, Shelby Ellwein, Sue Simmons, Steve Foss, Julie 
Johnson, Jill Fenderson, Ron Waltman, Tim Fiegan 
 
Respectfully submitted by Kristi Irsfeld, Booster Club Secretary 
 


